
 

 

1 September 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

Invitation to Year 7 Aspiration and Tutor Evening 

On Thursday 7th September 2023, our Year 7 parents/carers have their first formal 

opportunity of the year to meet their child’s Form Tutor along with Mr Holmes, Head of 

Year 7. 

The evening will run from 4pm to 7pm and will include a presentation delivered by our 

Principals at 4.30pm and 5.30pm; either side of the presentation your child’s Tutor will be 

available for you to formally meet them.   

Booking these 1:1 appointments is via https://humphrey.parentseveningsystem.co.uk   

The appointment system will open at 10am on Friday 1st September 2023 

A team of staff will be available on the evening to answer any questions you may have.  

We look forward to seeing you on the evening.  

Yours sincerely 

Mrs D Bartram    Mr L Holmes 

Associate Principal   Head of Year 7 

 

https://humphrey.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/

